
Montford Middle School SAC Minutes for October 25, 2018 

 Call to order at 6:00PM 

 Welcome/sign-in 

 Attending: Lewis Blessing (Principal), Brooke Pautsch (SAC President), Christy Hanna, 

Tiffany Ward, Jessica Boykin, Mandy Schnittker, Amy O’Kelley, Meredith Carter, 

Kimberley Revell, and Beth Bass 

 A motion was made to approve the September minutes; motion carried to a second 

without objections 

Principal Blessing Update 

 Hurricane Michael Updates 

o During Hurricane Michael the school was used as a staging area for 

different crews. The school had minor damage.  

o Since the hurricane, 4 families have enrolled their students at 

Montford after being displaced. 

o SGA and BETA are teaming up to do a drive for our neighbors in the 

Panhandle in lieu of a fundraiser this year. 

o The book drive was very successful 

 Sports updates 

o Volleyball had an undefeated season, but unfortunately lost to 

Deerlake in the championship.  

o Football also had an undefeated season and won their 4th football 

championship in a row. Mr. Green did a great job his 1st year as head 

coach. 

o Both boys soccer and girls basketball are off to a great start with 

undefeated seasons. 

 Sources of Strength 

o We have 9 adults and 50 students participating. 

o They have already go through the training and are currently planning 

the activities they will be putting on each month.  

o They plan to work concession at sports games to help with the costs. 

 Chorus/Sound System 

o Chorus had their concert this week to preview what is to come later 

this year. 

o The sound system had a minor setback, but it is still being worked on. 

It will hopefully be finished by December. 

o They needed new electrical plugs for the new speakers due to size. 

o They are also getting new microphones for the stage. 

 



DAC Update 

 Both members who attended DAC were not at the meeting to give a report, October 2018 

minutes were apart of SAC packet 

PTO Update 

 Very successful hoodie and t-shirt sales in the month of September 

o They are considering doing a long sleeve t-shirt sale in the winter months 

 Mustang Friday  

o Started selling pizza again for $2. It was very successful 

 After Hurricane Michael, PTO sponsored a lunch for the staff from Willie Jewels. 

 Celebrations for A/B honor roll, citizenship and all A’s will be next week.  

o They are preparing treats for over 900 students. 

 PTO has a goal to raise $15,000 this year 

o This will be from Mustang Friday sales, shirt sales, concessions at games, and the 

patrons program 

o The Patrons Program is launching. 

 It is the largest fundraiser 

 Patrons range from $25-$250 

Old Business 

None 

New Business 

We need a new secretary to take the minutes 

 Mandy Schnittker volunteered. 

Adjournment 

Meeting adjourned at 6:15PM. 

 


